
 

 

 

Thank you for a thought-provoking keynote for the California Optometric Association. Your presentation topic on 
leadership was timely and very well received by the COA doctors in attendance. They indicated their desire to invite 
you back to speak again. 

I will highly recommend you to my colleagues. It was such a pleasure to work with you. 

  —Sheryl Keller, Senior Meetings Manager 

 

	


